
 

        
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

4th April 2025 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
The following clubs are available for next half term, all starting in the second week back w/c 28th April. 
 
Please note:  

• All clubs will be charged at £3.00 per week unless your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium funding, in which case they 
are entitled to one free club per half term (with the exception of Kids with Bricks Club) 

• All clubs have limited spaces available 

• Please ensure that payment is made in advance to secure your child’s place 

• Please text the school by Tuesday 22nd April 2025 with the club your child would like to attend.  
(Text example: George Y3 bell ringing) Please note: Bookings after this date will NOT be accepted. 

• All clubs run from 3-4pm 

Kids with Bricks: This is a fun and engaging after-school "LEGO" club now available at Brighstone Primary School, this club offers 
pupils the chance to tackle exciting, educational challenges both individually and in teams. Bookings are open now via our 
website. Parents can book by visiting Kids with Bricks website  and selecting ‘Brighstone Primary’ from the options. The club 
costs £3.99 +VAT per child per session and is paid for termly in advance. All club places are reserved and paid for online. Just go 
to www.kidswithbricks.com to book your child’s place. This club will only go ahead with enough bookings. 
 
Bell ringing: Open to new and old ringers. Children will learn about all things campanology and become part of the school’s bell 
ringing team. 
 
Mardi Gras: This is a fantastic opportunity to attend workshops to create the costumes, before taking part in the Mardi Gras 
carnival on Saturday 5th July. The club will run for summer 1 and summer 2 terms. Commitment is required for both terms. See 
overleaf for further information. 
 
Rugby Tots:  for 4 weeks beginning on 1st May (£4.70 p/w). To register and make your payment that is required before the start 
of the club, please go to; https://www.rugbytots.co.uk/Brighstone/Class/Details/93063 

 
 

Club Years Dates Member of staff/Where Cost p/w 

Kids with Bricks 3-6 Mondays 28/4 12/5 19/5 Mrs Sharp – Ivy Bee classroom Book Direct 

Summer Sports YR-2 Mondays 28/4 12/5 19/5 Mr Goldsmith – Hall/Field £3.00 

Origami  3-6 Tues 29/4 6/5 13/5 20/5 Mrs Jones – Sycamore room £3.00 

Bell ringing  2-6 Weds 30/4 7/5 14/5 21/5 Mr and Mrs Noyes – St Mary’s Church £3.00 

Mardi Gras R-6 Weds 30/4, 7/5, 14/5, 21/5 (and Weds in summer 2) Mrs Green – Hall £3.00 

Rugby Tots R-3 Thurs 1/5 8/5 15/5 22/5 Jennifer Middle - Hall Book Direct 

 
You will be notified by text if your child has a place by Thursday 24th April. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact the school office. 
 
Please note: All afterschool club children are to be collected from the school office or hall door at their club end time, with the 
exception of Bell Ringing (church). Any changes to arrangements for collection must be communicated with the office. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Jones 
Pastoral Lead 
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Mardi Gras 
 

• Brighstone Primary School will be taking part in the Mardi Gras Carnival in Ryde on Saturday 5th July.  

• The club will run on a Wednesday 3-4pm and this will be in partnership with the New Carnival Company. Those 
participating will be attending the parade on Saturday 5th July.  

• This is open to all ages (Parents/carers of the younger children will need to attend the carnival with their child/children, 
and other parents are also welcome.)  

• All children and participating adults will make a costume. All parents/carers are encouraged to take part in the clubs as 
well.  

• One of the sessions will be learning an anthem with actions with the New Carnival for the actual parade for children 
and adults. 

• 6 weeks minimum is needed for costume making, etc. Therefore, Summer Term 2 will be for the club, too.  

• If adults do not want to participate, they can come along as walkers with the school for the parade.  

• Transport will be provided to Ryde on Saturday 5th July, and details of this will be confirmed in due course.  
 
If you have any questions about this, please do not hesitate to ask. 


